Ref. No.: 20222010010 10th January 2022 By Email & By Fax

To: All Members and Affiliated Clubs

Dear All,

Pool Booking Priority List – Consultations on DWA proposal

In view of suggestion of Pool Booking Priority List from DWA, the Association would like to seek all Member Clubs' opinions on the attached proposal. Please find the enclosed copy of letter from DWA for your review.

Members can share comments in writing by emails, mail or fax on or before **11**th February 2022 (Friday) at 1700 hours.

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to call HKGSA office at 2572 8594. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,

Wilson Kam Tat YEUNG Chairman

hillen Jeun

Swimming Committee c.c. Asst. Hon. Sec.